
Serving Families, Educators, and Service Providers
of Children and Youth who are Deaf-Blind

Save the Date!
2022 HYBRID FAMILY LEARNING
CONFERENCE
Virtual or in person at The Penn Stater June 24-25, 2022

Why Attend?
If your child has both a vision
and hearing loss, your family

(parents/guardians, siblings and
child with deaf-blindness) is

welcome to join us for our hybrid
family learning conference!

Come experience sharing, caring,
and learning together with staff

from the Pennsylvania Deaf-Blind
Project, PaTTAN, and other

families living with deaf-blindness.
Watch for more details in the

coming months!

 

"A happy life consists not in the absence, but in the
mastery of hardships."

Hellen Keller

Contact:
Molly Black
(724) 863-1283
mblack@pattan.net

Patti McGowan
(724) 864-2553
pmcgowan@pattan.net

The contents of this training were developed
under a grant from the Pennsylvania
Department of Education (PDE). However,
the contents do not necessarily represent the
policy of PDE, and you should not assume
endorsement by the federal government.
OSEP Project Officer: Eric Caruso. Grant#
H325T130083.www.pattan.net/Disabilities/Deaf-Blind




